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May 31st 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

We want to acknowledge the high turn-out and participation in the Graduation Mass and the 

reception in the school afterwards. Hopefully everybody enjoyed the occasion as much as we 

did. 

There are a few important items for your attention: 

The Leaving Cert examination timetables are on display in the front entrance of the school and 

a link to the timetables is also available at www.examinations.ie. Candidates are required to be 

in the school at least half an hour before the first exam and 15 minutes before all subsequent 

exams. 

School bus transport will be provided for the duration of the exams for those that normally 

availed of it. However, collection times may vary. We’ll post a timetable on the reception 

notice-board if and when we receive one from Bus Eireann. Students driving vehicles cannot 

use the school car park due to the limited space available. 

Each candidate is responsible for bringing all equipment necessary – calculator, pens etc. 

Leaving Cert candidates are not required to wear school uniform. However they should be 

dressed appropriately and every year many students opt to wear the uniform as it’s one less 

item to think about ! 

School books rented as part of our school-book rental scheme must be returned on the day of 

the subject’s exam and lockers must be vacated and keys returned to Ms Evans by the end of 

the exam period. Those students requiring references for work or apprenticeships for 

September should let us know before June 9th. 

Students are reminded to check the last date for the CAO change of mind facility. 

On behalf of all the staff at DVS, we wish all our exam candidates every success in the exams 

and beyond. 

Yours sincerely, 

           

http://www.dvs.ie/

